
CONSULTATION ON SCHOOL ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS 2024/25 

  

‘There are no planned changes from the current admission arrangements but as per 

the admissions Code we are required to consult on our admission arrangements 

every 7 years’. 

St Paul’s CE Primary School is carrying out a consultation on the proposed admission arrangements 

for admission in September 2024/25 
Admission arrangements are the overall procedure, practices and oversubscription criteria used in 

deciding the allocation of school places.  The consultation is being carried out by the 

school/governing body 
The proposed admission arrangements are published on 

https://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/ 

website and can be viewed at https://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/serve_file/9983570 

or by contacting 

Mr S Wright at admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk 

Any comments on the proposed admission arrangements should be sent to Mr S Wright at the 

Address, or email address detailed above. 
The consultation opens on Friday 16th December 2022 and closes on Friday 27th January 2023 
Link to Tameside's Consultation page: 

School Admission Arrangements for the school year 2024/25 (tameside.gov.uk) 

 

https://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/
https://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/serve_file/9983570
mailto:admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk
https://www.tameside.gov.uk/schools/admissions/2024consultation

